
 
 

 

16th June, 2021 

 

Dear Christ Church families 

 

All year groups will be learning about RSE (Relationships and Sex Education) this term. We will be 

using our new PSHEE scheme of work, Jigsaw, as the basis for our learning. On the school website 

(https://www.christchurch.wilts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/RSE-scheme-2021.pdf ), you 

will find an overview of the whole school’s learning journey in RSE which will incorporate some 

backfilling this year and a few adjustments to ensure age appropriateness. The adjusted Jigsaw 

scheme meets the statutory RSE requirements of the National Curriculum and is endorsed by our 

school’s Full Governing Body.  

 

It would be great if you could have some conversations at home to support this very important life-

learning with your child, should they wish to discuss it. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact your child’s class teacher through the school 

admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk address. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Leigh Matthews 

PSHEE Co-ordinator 
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